PARENT GUIDE

Keeping your child safe from abuse







NSPCC

Dear Parents,

Today, your child learned the **Rules of ROARing**[™]. This program teaches body safety and how kids can keep themselves safe. Did you know 1 in 10 children will be the victim of sexual abuse before his or her 18th birthday? ROAR[™] gives you the tools to talk to your children and teaches them how to stay safe.

FOLLOW THESE STEPS TO KEEP YOUR CHILDREN SAFE

- Find time that you and your child can spend one-on-one before diving into this guide and the content.
- Read over the Rules of ROARing[™] on page 3.
- This is a difficult topic and might make you uncomfortable, but we promise these conversations are important.
- Ask if they remember the Rules of ROARing[™] from school.
- Open the guide to page 3 and go over the Rules of ROARing[™] with your child. Read from the boxes. Encourage questions from your child and let them know that nothing is too silly to ask.
- Help your child name three safe grown-ups they can always talk to.
- Have the Rules of ROARing $^{\text{TM}}$ conversation with your child at least four times a year. Give them the ROAR $^{\text{TM}}$ pennant to hang in their room or on your refrigerator.
- Remember, we are here for you. If you have questions, need more training or follow-up, call or email us.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

- If you suspect abuse, call the PA ChildLine at 1-800-932-0313.
- Always use real names for body parts. Using codenames or nick names can increase shame and make it harder for safe adults to understand what the child is trying to talk to them about.
- Help your child understand the lesson in Rex Finds His ROAR, and read the guide with your child often. Make it a fun learning experience with your child, and let them know they are brave.
- Rex Finds His Roar children's book is available as an additional resource. Visit carecenter-okc.org/roar to order your book.



Want more information on ROAR"?

Visit us at www.carecenter-okc.org or contact us at 405-236-2100 or roar@carecenter-okc.org

About the CARE Center

The CARE Center believes every child has a voice. With more than 25 years of experience serving children, we know it takes many champions to protect our children. We are a nonprofit organization bringing awareness and abuse prevention education to stand up for our kids. Join us in the fight to end child abuse!

The ROAR[™] Program was adapted from NSPCC, a nationally recognized program on abuse prevention.



